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  Date:  13th May 2022









Dear Parent/Carer,

[bookmark: _GoBack]As the exams begin next week we are now only a very short time away from several weeks of public examinations for Year 11.  I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for all of your support and for the engagement that you will give to students over the coming weeks.  The past couple of years have not been easy given the disruption the pandemic has caused.  I do hope though that the time and guidance staff have given will place students in a position to succeed.

The exam period is extremely busy and the letter that you received from Miss Szymura last week covered details of arrangements.  Students have also received a timetable of their examination schedule.

When exams are graded in 2022 the aim is to mark and reflect a mid way point between 2021 and 2019.  This means that exam boards will set the grade boundaries so that more students get higher grades in 2022 than before the pandemic.  This decision was taken to reflect the disruption caused by the pandemic.

With hard work, determination and perseverance over the coming weeks I am sure students will be rewarded on results day in August.  I wish all of our students well over the coming weeks and thank you again in anticipation of your extra support throughout the examination period.

If you would like any further information please contact us at the school on 01270 560514 or enquiries@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk if you would like to discuss anything.

Yours sincerely,
[image: ]

Mr D Postlethwaite
Headteacher
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RUSKIN

Community High School

Learning Together. Achieving High Standards
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Ruskin Community High School

Ruskin Road, Crewe, Cheshire, CW2 7]JT
Headteacher: Mr D Postlethwaite BSC (Hons). MA. NPQH.

T:01270 560514 - F: 01270 650248
E: enquiries@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk

www.ruskinhighschool.co.uk
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